Hi,

A warm welcome to you from the Churches Together in Horton and Wraysbury. If you have just moved into this area, we have a small Welcome Pack available for you, put together by the people at the Churches of Saint Andrew, Wraysbury, St. Michael’s, Horton and the Wraysbury Baptist Church. Please get in touch and one will be delivered, with our compliments.

This pack includes a red leaflet with details of the “Churches Together in Horton and Wraysbury”, some other papers about various church activities, clubs and societies and a copy of the Wraysbury News. The Wraysbury News is published free, twice each year (just before Christmas and the annual Wraysbury Fair in June). It gives accounts of the activities that take place regularly in Wraysbury and you will find the data in the centre pages are a valuable directory for local residents. There are also advertisements for local traders and we think you will find it an essential document when you add this to our Church pages.
We hope you enjoy living here and wish you many happy years sharing in our church and village life.
Should you need any other help in spiritual or church matters please call our Lay Minister, Beryl Walters (01 784 482092), our Parish Evangelist, Mike Miller (01 753 689751), Revd Carolyn Urwin (Baptist Minister 01784 482553) or the Vicar, Rev. Simon Douglas Lane (01784 481256) – all will be delighted to help you!

Please also look at our Evangelism page for details about our Alpha Course and if you would like to discover more about our faith or you are looking for God, why not log on to this address and look at the “Message from God” :-

http://www.lookingforgod.com/?p=the_fathers_love_letter
























